FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CHINA-U.S. YOUTH CLIMATE EXCHANGE

Chinese and American Youth Create Shared Future at UN Climate Talks

Cancun, MX (12-3-10)-- Media are invited to a conference held by the
"China-U.S. Youth Climate Exchange" at 18:00, December 3, in the Luna Room, Azteca Building, at the Moon Palace. Coordinators from both countries will discuss the work plan for the two-week negotiations and thoughts on enhancing the U.S.-China climate relationship.

The grassroots collaboration seeks to educate youth on the intricacies of
Sino-American climate policy and innovative climate solutions during the UN negotiations. During the first week, the Exchange held a workshop, joint dinner, and other capacity-building activities. A closed meeting with U.S. negotiator Jonathan Pershing was held yesterday with youth delegates, and a similar meeting with the Chinese delegation for next week is being planned. Activities for the second week include a shared action, a “diplomacy dinner,” and further guided workshops on topics of the negotiations.

Details:

18:00-18:30
Luna Room, Azteca Building, Moon Palace

Media Contacts:

Michael Davidson, SustainUS, (+52 1)998-202-9567,
michael.davidson@sustainus.org

Shi Xiangying, China Youth Climate Action Network, (+52 1)998-179-7494,
yiting@cycan.org

About the China-U.S. Youth Climate Exchange: The Exchange brings together Chinese and Americans from eight youth organizations and one non-profit: China Youth Climate Action Network, Peking University CDM Club, Tsinghua Green Student Association, China Dialogue, Sierra Student Coalition, SustainUS, Cascade Climate Network, Washington University Students for International Collaboration on Environment, and Golden Bridges. Founded in advance of the Cancun climate talks, it seeks ways to share knowledge, foster collaboration and encourage mutual ambition between the United States and China around the issues of climate change. For more information and to follow the joint blog, please visit: chinausyouthclimate.weebly.com.

